
On June 7, we will be regathering groups for preschoolers and elementary kids.  We look

forward to seeing you and your family.  As you join us, you will notice some changes that

we have put in place so that everyone feels confident returning to in-person groups and

services.

FAMILY SCREENING
Before arriving on campus, screen yourself and your child

before coming to your Parkway Campus for any of the

following new or worsening signs or symptoms of possible

COVID-19:

Cough, Shortness of
breath or difficulty
breathing
Chills, Repeated shaking
with chills
Muscle pain, Headache  
Sore throat 
 Loss of taste or smell

Diarrhea  
Feeling feverish or a
measured temperature
greater than or equal to
100.0 degrees Fahrenheit  
Known close contact with
a person who is lab-
confirmed to have  

     COVID-19

LEADER AND STAFF SCREENING
Before you arrive on campus, all staff and serving teams will

be screened to ensure health and readiness to serve.  Those

who are sick or have been exposed to someone who is ill will

be sent home and won’t be serving your kids. 

If you have symptoms, please do not come until you (or your

child) is 3 days fever-free.  If you have close contact with a

confirmed COVID-19 patient, please do not attend for 14 days. 

 In the event that a child exhibits symptoms of any illness

while they are with us, they will be removed from their groups,

and parents will be notified immediately.

CHECK-IN
Check-in will take place outside with a quick and easy

process.  We will use handwritten tags so that things keep

moving and social distancing standards can be maintained.

SMALL GROUPS
When you enter the building, one parent will drop your kids in

age or grade-specific small group rooms.  In addition to all

small group activities,  all activities such as worship and

teaching that are normally done in large groups will now be

done in a small group setting.  No snacks or drinks will be

provided during group times.

PICK UP
When the service is over, one parent may come and pick up

kids from their small groups.  Parents are encouraged to

follow the traffic pattern set up at their campus to limit

congestion in hallways.

SANITIZATION STANDARDS
Before each service, small group rooms and common area

touch points will be sanitized.   We will also not be sharing

toys or group supplies between multiple groups or multiple

services.  So that we can clean rooms between services, drop

off for kids won’t begin until 15 minutes before each service.


